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Bree Collaborative | Health Impacts of Extreme Heat 
November 13th, 2024| 3-4:30PM 

Hybrid 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT

Chris Chen, WA HCA 
Kristina Petsas, United Healthcare 
Seth Doyle, NWRPCA 
LuAnn Chen, CHPW 

Kelly Naismith, DOH 
Stefan Wheat, UW 
Rad Cunningham, DOH 

 
 
STAFF AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

Beth Bojkov, MPH, RN, Bree Collaborative 
Emily Nudelman, DNP, RN, Bree Collaborative 
Karie Nicholas, MA, GC, Bree Collaborative 
 
WELCOME 

Beth Bojkov, Bree Collaborative, welcomed everyone to the November meeting. Quorum was not 
reached, so October minutes approval will be addressed at the beginning of our December workgroup 
meetings.  
 
Action: Return to October workgroup minutes in December 
 
Beth provided a brief overview of the remaining 3 meetings. The workgroup will meet in November, 
December, and January.  
 
DISCUSS: DRAFT REPORT AND GUIDELINES 

Beth transitioned the group to review and discuss the draft report and guidelines. Following changes 
were made:  

• Adding partnership with DOH to the HCA guideline around air filtration/air conditioner programs 

• Link to resources like practice greenhealth, and migrant clinicians network in the appendices 

• Adding links to DOH resources for air quality monitoring  

• Removed heat-related deaths guideline for department of health 

• Added L&I audience under state agencies 

• Changed language around asking for risk factors to include it in history taking  
 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT AND GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Beth invited final comments and thanks all for attending. At the next workgroup, the group we will 
review implementation and evaluation tools that will support the report and guidelines after 
publication. The workgroup’s next meeting will be on Wednesday, December 11th, 2024 from 8-
9:30AM. 
 

 


